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Bob Wexler <bobwexier@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 21, 2017 at 5:22 PM
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

Councilman David Ryu,

I have been a homeowner in Toluca Lake for 19 years, and also a member of Lakeside Golf Club 
for twenty years. As a result I got to know Bob and Dolores Hope and I was very grateful to be 
living in the same community as them. Their countless contributions to our country have had a 
lasting impression on everyone who lives here. Over the years numbers of visitors would be seen 
taking photos of their home, not to mention the thousands that would line up at their front door 
every Halloween to get their treats from the Hopes.

I strongly support your efforts to preserve their property as Culturally Historic, and strongly oppose 
any mass buildings of cookie cutter homes that would tarnish Bob and Dolores Hope's legacy.

Thank you for all your efforts.

Sincerely,

Carmen Italia

10303 Valley Spring Lane 
Toluca Lake, Ca 91602
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